
AMERICAN INDIAN ARTS COUNCIL, INC.

December 29, 1993 

Chief Wilma Mankiller 
c/o Cherokee Nation
P.O. Box 948 
Tahlequah, OK 
74464

Dear Wilma

Hope you had a good holiday and best wishes for a healthy and prosperous new year.

I have not heard from you regarding my request for help reestablishing the Texas 
Cherokee Community Organization. In case you didn’t receive it, I have attached a 
copy to this letter.

I’m writing on A.I.A.C. letterhead because I want to make you aware of this 
organization. We had our fourth annual art festival and market the first week of this 
month, and it went really weiL

We use the proceeds for scholarships to native American students.

Please send the list to my office address (see letterhead attached) or my home 
address, 9647 Broken Bow, Dallas, TX, 75238. My home phone is 214 349-7966.

Your friend

Jerry Gunter

725 Preston Forest Shopping Center • Suite B • Dallas, Texas 75230 • (214) 891-9640 • Fax (214) 891-0221


